
 

 
Ref : CS/SEs                                                                            22.11.2020     
 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Listing Compliance Department 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra-Kuria 
Complex, Bandra (East),  
MUMBAI - 400 051 

The BSE Limited  
Listing Compliance 
Department, P.J.Towers,  
26th Floor, Dalal Street,  
MUMBAI - 400 001 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Sub: Information under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 - Reg 
 

We wish to inform that BEML has received variation order to contract 
'MRS1' from DMRC, for additional 12 trainsets of 06 cars each (total 72 
cars) to operate on line 2B and 7 of Mumbai metro project. The order is 
valued at Rs. 501 crores (approx) on equivalent INR basis. With this, 
the total contract value has increased to Rs. 4318 crores (approx) from 
the existing Rs. 3817 crores (approx), all amounts mentioned in 
equivalent INR, for supplies before August 2023. 
 
This is for kind information of all stakeholders. 
 

Thanking you.  
 
Yours faithfully  
For BEML LIMITED  

 
S V Ravisekhar Rao  
Company Secretary & Compliance officer  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


